Project:“Improving Solid Waste Management in Urban and Rural Areas of Bajina Basta, Visegrad and Han Pijesak municipalities “
Contract title - Procurement of special truck and equipment for Višegrad
Publication reference:48-00-00046/2016-28-8/VG/T01




CORRIGENDUM No 1, March 24th 2020.

The following alternations and/or corrections are made:


· In the article 20 in Contract Notice
           The former text:
          Tender opening session
06.04.2020 at 12.30 local time, Public Utility Company Komunalac Nikole Pašića 7, 73240 Višegrad,Republic of Srpska,BiH

          Shall read as new text:

         Tender opening session
IMPORTANT NOTE As the coronavirus pandemic evolves, the Contracting Authority informs the tenderers that there will be no public opening session, in accordance with the declared state of emergency in the territory of the Republic of Srpska and the recommendations of the Government of the Republic of Srpska, and in accordance with the practice introduced by The Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Serbia in the Ref. Ares(2020)1661162 - 19/03/2020 of the EuropeAid/140688/DD/WKS/RS. However, the tender opening report will be available to all the tenderers upon request. Furthermore, due to the security measures implemented to contain the virus, the physical offers can only be opened at the earliest 24 hours after being delivered, i.e. on 07.04.2020. Also, the Tenderers are kindly requested, due to the COVID-19 situation, to submit their entire tender offer also in electronic form on a USB.

· In the article 19.2 of Instruction to tenderers
The former text:
         The tenders will be opened in public session on 06.04.2020 at 12.30 local time at Public Utility Company  Komunalac Nikole Pašića 7, 73240 Višegrad,Republic of Srpska,BiH by the committee appointed for the purpose. The committee will draw up minutes of the meeting, which will be available on request.



          Shall read as new text:
IMPORTANT NOTE As the coronavirus pandemic evolves, the Contracting Authority informs the tenderers that there will be no public opening session, in accordance with the declared state of emergency in the territory of the Republic of Srpska and the recommendations of the Government of the Republic of Srpska, and in accordance with the practice introduced by The Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Serbia in the Ref. Ares(2020)1661162 - 19/03/2020 of the EuropeAid/140688/DD/WKS/RS. However, the tender opening report will be available to all the tenderers upon request. Furthermore, due to the security measures implemented to contain the virus, the physical offers can only be opened at the earliest 24 hours after being delivered, i.e. on 07.04.2020. Also, the Tenderers are kindly requested, due to the COVID-19 situation, to submit their entire tender offer also in electronic form on a USB.

All other terms and conditions of the Tender documentation remain unchanged

Predrag Blagojević 
Director

